The Soundness of the LPBifficulty registering to comment by Dave Mackie April 2021

This submission has arisen because thdioa registration process within the LDP Consultation was
changed in the last feways.Some consulteesay have encountered difficultiesarlier in the
processand not submitteccomments.

At the start of the LDPonisultation | expressed my conceraisout thisvia the LDP phone help line
but my concerns were dismissedt the end of the consultation period | had to contact the help line
again and | repeated my concerhsvas called backnd other waydgor makingcommentswere
explained to me, but | was told

thesechanges should have been made when |
originally expressed concerns.

A number of Hawardendnmunity Councillors recognised the same issues and the Community
Council submitted a formal complaint to the County Council, which was rejected.



